
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LAS/Exams 
 
 
February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are really looking forward to an exciting term as we move ever closer to the summer 
exam period.  
 
This term we launch our additional intervention sessions, both within the school day and 
after school. Your child has been issued today with a new timetable which details if they 
are required to stay for an intervention session after school.  Please discuss the 
importance of attending these sessions as students have been invited to the sessions 
based upon mock exam results and feedback from their teachers.  The sessions will be 
invaluable in supporting your child to succeed over the next few months. 
 
On Wednesday, we are delighted to be working with an organisation called ‘Maximise 
Your Potential’.  Y11 students will be off timetable, working in the hall, where the focus 
will on revision and how to revise and prepare effectively for the exams.  The session will 
build upon the work which students have undertaken during their Personal Development 
lessons, and provide practical examples and materials for revising at home.  
 
Maximise Your Potential is also running a parent session on Wednesday at 
6pm.  Hopefully you will have received our communication regarding the event and we 
encourage you to attend this at Parkside. The session will update you with the same 
information the students have received on how to revise effectively, and also support 
parents/carers by looking at ways to maintain your child’s motivation during this 
challenging period. Information on how to reduce stress and anxiety will be 
provided.  Please do join us for what will be an informative session. If you are able to 
attend the parental session, please click here. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs Asher 
Deputy Headteacher – Curriculum  
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/dUERWvtV8a

